
Thursday, September 3, Scenic Foothills Community Council Meeting
7 p.m. at Wayland Baptist University, 7801 East 32nd Avenue (enter via Old Muldoon Road off 36th Avenue). 

Meeting Agenda: <http://www.scenicfoothillscc.org/pdf/agenda.pdf> additional copies at the door.

Agenda Highlights
Scenic Foothills Community Council Meeting, September 3

Introduction of SFCC Officers elected by the SFCC Board (see contact information on page 2):
President 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 – Mark Hill
Vice President	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 – Forrest Dunbar
Secretary 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 – Jamie Lang 
Treasurer 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 – Harry Crawford
Public Observer	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 – Bill Miernyk
Publicity/Communications 	

 	

 	

 	

 – Jerrianne Lowther
Federation of Community Council (FCC) Advisor 	

 – Mark Hill

Committee Reports (see contact information on website):
Communications/Publicity	

 	

 	

 	

 – Jerrianne Lowther
Education/Schools  	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 – Dell Husted
Economy 	

 	

 	

 – Open Position w/ Mark Hill to explain this new committee
Parks  	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 – Kevin Mader  	


Public Safety  	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 – Terry Saldana
Streets  	

  	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 – Gretchen Day 
Utilities  	

 	

 	

 – Open Position w/ Alex Monterrosa Acting Committee Chair

Representative Reports:
Alaska State Senator Cathy Giessel 
Alaska State Representative Lance Pruitt
Municipal Assemblyman Paul Honeman
Municipal Assemblyman Pete Petersen

New Business:
Annexation – UACC (City Grid 1638 & 1738) & Basher (Stuckagain Heights) – Mark Hill
Scenic Foothills Commercial Property Updates – Mark Hill

Old Business / Updates:
Capital Improvements Program Survey Update – Mark Hill
Glenn – Muldoon Interchange Update – Gretchen Day
East Anchorage District Plan (EADP) Update – Forrest Dunbar
Muldoon Town Square Park Update – Jerrianne Lowther
Muldoon Farmers Market – Forrest Dunbar
NextDoor: Scenic Foothills – Jerrianne Lowther 
Group Housing/Assisted Living Facilities – Bill Crawford/Mark Hill

NOTICE: We will need to adopt some very minor changes to the Scenic Foothills Community Council 
bylaws at the October meeting to bring them into compliance with Anchorage Municipal Code 2.40.
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Muldoon Farmers Market – open 9 a.m.-2 p.m. every Saturday through September 26 at Begich 
Middle School, 7440 Creekside Center Drive. Free weekly drawing for $25 in market coupons.

Nextdoor is the free and private social network just for Scenic Foothills neighbors. On Nextdoor, 
neighbors share crime and safety concerns, local events, recommendations, items for sale/free, 
information on missing pets, ideas about how to  make our neighborhood better, and more.

Please join us on Nextdoor Scenic Foothills to build a better neighborhood: Nextdoor.com

Our Scenic Foothills website info is moving to an easier to read, mobile-friendly website – the 
old website will remain to preserve historic information, including newsletters, minutes, etc.

scenicfoothills.org (new site) • scenicfoothillscc.org • facebook.com/scenicfoothills 

	

 Our part of town—from the Tudor-Muldoon curve to the swerve onto the Glenn Highway—is named after Anchorage 
pioneer homesteader Arnold L. Muldoon. He put up a log cabin among the spruce trees near Northern Lights 
Boulevard in the winter of 1940. He packed the materials out on his back, along a muddy trail that became Muldoon 
Road. Arnold L. Muldoon Park, named in his honor, preserves a portion of his original homestead.

E-mail newsletters: send your e-mail address to newsletter@scenicfoothillscc.org to get the freshest news! All 
committees are open for membership and support. Please contact board members for more information.

Scenic Foothills Community Council Board
President Mark Hill 360-0019 mark.hill.ak@gmail.com

Vice President Forrest Dunbar 570-2554 forrest.dunbar@gmail.com

Secretary Jamie Lang 727-6489 jamielangak@gmail.com

Treasurer Harry Crawford 333-3659 htcrawford@acsalaska.net

Publicity Chairman Jerrianne Lowther 337-2738 sfcc@me.com

Public Observer Bill Miernyk 333-2274 bmiernyk@gci.net

FCC Representative Mark Hill 360-0019 mark.hill.ak@gmail.com

Additional Contacts
Volunteer 
Coordinators

Michele Pamer &
Jerrianne Lowther 

952-2324 volunteers@scenicfoothillscc.org
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